DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

§_,a DENR

Request of Ms. Maria Linda B. Boncales represented by Mr. Vicente Llamas
Burguete, Jr. for Permit to Cut Five (5) naturally grown Narra Trees within a
private land covered by OCT NO. CLOA 2036 located in Barangay Binonga-An,

San Agustin, Romblon
1 message

Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> Fri, May 28, 2021 at 8:50 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
This is to Acknowledge Receipt of your Memorandum regarding the above-mentioned subject
Thank you
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